
Friday 8th December 2023

Dear 6B Families,

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend parent consultation meetings this
week. If you have not been able to see Ms Beecroft, please get in touch with the school
office to arrange a meeting with her before the end of term.

I am writing to inform you of the teaching arrangements for 6B whilst Ms Beecroft is on
maternity leave.

We have spent this term meeting and interviewing a number of candidates for the role
and are now delighted to inform you that we have secured an experienced teacher, Ms
Evie Williams, to teach the class from January.

Ms Evie Williams will join the Grazebrook team and begin teaching 6B at the start of the
Spring term. Ms Williams has already spent a day with the class getting to know them
and as long as Ms Beecroft remains well, she will teach alongside Ms Williams during the
first week of term. This will ensure that there is a thorough handover between the
teachers.

Ms Bunbury will remain as the senior leader in charge of Year 6 next term. She will be
more than happy to answer any questions that you may have.

Many thanks,

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher


